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Dear Nahid,
 
Thank you for referring this matter to TfNSW (Sydney Trains). Please be advised that given the
distance from the railway line and assets we do not have any comments regarding this proposal.
 
Regards,
 
 

Miné Kocak
Manager Town Planning
Property Group – Commercial, Performance & Strategy
Infrastructure and Place
Transport for NSW
 
M E mine.kocak@transport.nsw.gov.au
 
Level 3 East, 36-46 George Street, Burwood NSW 2134
PO Box 459, Burwood  NSW 1805
DA sydneytrains@transport.nsw.gov.au
 
 
 
 

                                                                     
 

 
I acknowledge the Aboriginal people of the country on which I work, their traditions, culture and a shared
history and identity. I also pay my respects to Elders past and present and recognise the continued connection
to country. 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
 

 
 




